From: ddishawl@earthlink.net

To: MENZA Candice * PUC
Subject: Sunriver Water LLC Expansion
Date: Thursday, June 17, 2021 8:29:19 PM

Hello: I filed a protest to this application and was told that I would receive
regular notification of events. But I have not. When is the next public
hearing on this issue? Where can I see the engineering studies regarding the
aquafer’s current capacity and the impact of the drought on the level
available. Is your agency aware of the water features planned in Caldera
Springs? When is the next public hearing? I and many others would like to
attend. Especially those from three rivers and La Pine who are discovering
that their wells are not performing as in the past.

Regards,
Dennis Dishaw

Sunriver, Oregon
(818) 612-0913
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